Social Welfare Department highly
concerned about family tragedy that
happened in Sham Shui Po today

The Social Welfare Department (SWD) is highly concerned about a family
tragedy that happened in a building on Kweilin Street in Sham Shui Po today
(June 5).

The woman and her three daughters involved in the incident is an active
case of an Integrated Family Service Centre operated by a non-governmental
organisation. The SWD will approach the relatives concerned as soon as
possible and render appropriate assistance according to their welfare needs.

The SWD will set up a mobile service counter jointly with a non-
governmental organisation outside Exit C2 of MTR Sham Shui Po Station at 4pm.
Social workers will provide assistance and service information to those in
need.

The SWD operates a 24-hour hotline 2343 2255 to provide immediate
telephone counselling, support and referral services. Members of the public
in need may call the hotline for assistance.
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